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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON 2020 NBA ALL-STAR GAME IN CHICAGO 

 
“Chicago is looking forward to hosting NBA All-Star 2020 and welcoming players and fans 
from across the country and around the world to our great city. Chicago is a global hub for 
sports, entertainment and culture. Bringing the NBA All-Star Game back to the city for the 
first time in over three decades is a win for our city, our businesses and fans of all ages who 
will have the chance to be part of one of basketball’s biggest events.” 

 

### 


